
The Hotel Pension Fund Office
will be closing at 3pm

Wednesday, December 23rd, 2020
and Re-opening on

Monday, January 4th, 2021

To our most valued Clients
Be Safe and Have a Blessed 
Christmas and New Year! 

Th e Hotel Pension Fund Offi  ce
will be closing at 3:00 pm

Th ursday, December 23rd, 2021
and Re-opening on

Tuesday, January 4th, 2022

To our most valued Clients
Have a Blessed Christmas

And New Year! 


